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Relocation of Sheriff's Department's Central Records Unit (CRU) 

The San Francisco Sheriffs Department's Central Records Unit (CRU) will be relocating to 850 
Bryant Street, 4th  Floor, Room 458. Police Department staff will be allowed to access the new 
location either through the public window or inside the office for matters that require office 
access. Department members can utilize CRU to find out information on inmates, add changes, 
or ask questions about cases. 

SFSD contact information for the Central Records Unit will remain the same as listed below. 

CRU Phone: (415) 553-1443 or 1444 (These lines are for department use only and are not to be 
given out to the public). 

WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 


	Page 1

